
Just looking for confirming/refuting information from the source. I’m sure 
you’ve seen the posts about you joining AT in Bensheim. Is this true or 
not?

“Actually I haven’t seen any posts, but I keep getting mail messages. 
While I am doing a small amount of consulting with AT, it’s strictly part 
time stuff, and I’m not moving to Germany. The whole thing is really silly 
when you think about it.”

If you don’t mind, I’d like to quote this in our newsletter, The GAC FLAK. 

“Sure.”

I’m trying to put together a special edition dealing with Project Walker (I 
don’t care what others say, I love that “box”).

“I think it’s kind of cool. I don’t know what the fuss really is. People are 
confused if they think this is a business issue—businesses are not 
buying Walkers, no matter what box it comes in. For the consumer 
market, packaging makes a difference, as some of the PClone vendors 
are slowly realizing. Also, the “slice” concept is the first decent solution 
I’ve seen to the slot/no-slot question that’s always there when you’re 
trying to build a midrange machine. I would rather see an ‘040 in there, 
but otherwise, not bad.”

I recently exchanged a series of emails with Mr. Dave 
Haynie. Among the subjects covered were the snippets 
below. My parts are italicized.

William F. Maddock
Editor
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